

West Hanover Elementary PTA 2023-2024 Membership Form

Welcome to the 2023-2024 school year. We are looking forward to the possibility of having several events for our students this year but for any of these events to be possible, we need YOUR help. We appreciate **any** amount of time you can give.

Interested in helping chair a committee? Interested in attending meetings and participating in votes? If so, please fill out the following and return to your child's teacher. Must be a paid member to chair and vote.

YOUR CONTACT DETAILS (Please print clearly)		
Membership Options: ☐ Family (\$20.00*)	☐ Individual (\$10.00*)	Cash:
		Check #:
Parent/Guardian's Name 1:		_ Phone#:
Parent/Guardian's E-mail Address 1:		
Parent/Guardian's Name 2:		_ Phone#:
Parent/Guardian's E-mail Address 2:		
Student(s) Name:	Grade(s):	
Teacher(s):	_	
Scan the QR code with your smart phone camera to rev	view register & pay on-line!	

Note: 50% of all dues paid are kept within West Hanover Elementary PTA. The remainder is paid for state and national dues

Cash or checks are accepted. **Make checks payable to West Hanover PTA**. Return to school in an envelope marked "PTA MEMBERSHIP". **All returned checks subject to a \$20 processing fee.**

Please contact Kim Gross at whptatreasurer2@gmail.com with any questions.

Thank you for your support!